
 
 
 
 

Financial Services
4500 SW Research Way

Corvallis, OR 97333

Memorandum 

To:  Taxing Districts 

From:  Debbie Bauer, Chief Tax Deputy 

Re:  NEW TAX SOFTWARE  

Date:  August 19, 2025 

             

This memo is to let you know the Benton County Tax office has implemented a new 
software system. The district distribution reports will look a little different.  

We hope everything you need is listed in the reports. 

If you have any questions about district distributions, I can be reached at 541-766-
6281 or debbie.bauer@bentoncountyor.us. 
 

 
 


